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DEPARTMENT RECEIVES GRANT FROM ALOCHOLIC BEVERAGE 

CONTROL 

 

July 7, 2008 

 

From: Officer Destry Henderson 

 

For further information contact Officer Destry Henderson or Sergeant Kevin 

Odom. 
 

For the fiscal year of 2008/2009 the Lakeport Police Department received a grant from 

the California Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC).  The grant will provide 

funds to purchase equipment, conduct enforcement operations, and to provide education 

to alcohol licensed businesses and their employees.  Businesses will be notified of the 

training via local radio and press releases of upcoming training dates and locations. 

 

The Department plans to conduct several enforcement operations in future months.  The 

goal of the grant is to reduce the overall impact alcohol related violations have in the 

community, especially minors.   


